P.O. Box 3999 Atlanta, GA 30302-3999

Phone 404-413-1300 Fax 404-413-1301



December 11, 2017

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Mr. Rockley:

The holiday season is a time for reflecting on the year gone by, and at Georgia State University we have much to reflect on: continued strength in our student success programs; the game-changing opening of Georgia State Stadium; and an inspiring year of giving to our Burning Bright campaign.

This is also a time of year for showing thanks, and we are thankful for the loyal supporters who help make all these milestones possible. Through your foundation's gift and donation of musical instruments to the Music Director's Fund, you have joined that community and given it even greater voice and strength — and we thank you for investing so generously in us.

Please know that we remain grateful for your support throughout the year. We have our sights set firmly on an even brighter future for Georgia State.

Sincerely,

Mark Becker